
At the Reunion of the 509 PIA, in San Antonio, TX, we were pleased 
to honor 3 recipients of the 509 Order of Geronimo. Pictured above 
is Ernestine Dellaca, with our President, Jaime Garza and our Vice-
President, Drew Pumarejo. The other 2 Order of Geronimo recipi-
ents were Hal Persun (posthumously) and his wife, Jane. See reunion 
pictures on pages 3,4, & 5 
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THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE HAS CALLED ON ALL MEM-
BERS, FRIENDS, FAMILY AND ASSOCIATES OF THE 509 PIA AND THEIR 
GUESTS TO ASSEMBLE IN RENO, NV ON MAY 30-JUNE 3, 2018 FOR THE 
509 PIA REUNION, THE REUNION WILL BE HELD AT THE SILVER LEG-
ACY IN RENO, NV. YOU WILL FIND THE APPLICATION AND HOTEL IN-
FO ON PGS. 6/7 OF THIS NEWSLETTER. DON’T MISS OUT, AND  PLAN 
NOW TO ATTEND. 
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TRUSTEES 

OUR EXECUTIVE BOARD 2017—2018 

Dale Fairbanks,  

Treasurer  

John Eaves ,  

Membership  

Jamie Garza,  

President  

Drew Pumarejo, 

Vice-President  

Margot Handscomb,  

Secretary 

A Sincere Thank You to Jaime Garza,  

our President 

who is staying on and has organized a very success-
ful reunion. All our thanks to June & John, for the 
time and hours they have put in, to make the 509 PIA 
reunion a success . Welcome to Dale Fairbanks, 
our new 509 PIA Treasurer, and to all our new 
members. A special thanks to our Treasurer, Heath 
Stanley, who will now do Special Projects. Philip Handscomb 

Sergeant at Arms  

Lee Barber Kevin Boatman Matt Anderson Tom Tsvigas 

Dave Bush, 

Trustee 

 

 

  
Don McElroy 

Barry Simpson,  

Special Projects 

Tryggvi Larum,  

Special Projects 
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2017’s recipients of the Order 
of Geronimo were and/or are 
greatly loved and appreciated 
for all the love they have for 
the 509 PIA, and all their work 
for the association. The 3 re-
cipients are: Hal Persun 
(posthumously), Hal’s wife, 
Jane Persun, who sacrificed 
her time with Hal, so he could 
work for the 509 PIA, and our 
beloved Ernestine Dellaca, 
who has come to every reunion 
of the 509 PIA. 

Mrs. Jane Persun Mrs. Ernestine  
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https://silverlegacyreno.reztrip.com/ext/promoRate?property=1080&mode=b&pm=true&sr=312514&vr=3 
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Click here for 509th PIA Application  

http://509thgeronimo.org/documents/application2014.pdf

